
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment 1 will be made available on the City’s webpage at 

the following link beginning March 29th: 

https://www.murrietaca.gov/276/Planning-Documents    

 

The document will also be available to view at the Planning 

Division Counter during normal business hours. 

 

https://www.murrietaca.gov/276/Planning-Documents

